
01 December 2014 

 
EARSeL   
Chairperson Lena Halounová 
Head of Remote Sensing Laboratory (RSL) 
Department of Mapping and Cartography 
Faculty of Civil Engineering 
Czech Technical University 
Thakurova 7, 166 29, Prague 6 
Czech Republic 
 
Dear Dr Halounová, 
 
SPIE Europe is pleased to invite the European Association of Remote Sensing 
Laboratories (EARSeL) to serve as a cooperating organization for SPIE Europe’s Remote 
Sensing symposium which will be held on 21 – 24 September 2015 at the Pierre Baudis 
Congress Centre in Toulouse, France. To take a look at the 2014 technical content, 
please visit: http://spie.org/x110578.xml.  The 2015 programme information will appear 
at this link: http://spie.org/remote-sensing-europe.xml.    
 
In accepting this invitation, the benefits of serving as a cooperating organization that 
are afforded to your organization include that SPIE Europe will:  

 List your organization’s name/logo on all promotional materials and web 
pages publicizing the event 

 Provide you with an area to display literature about your organization at the 
meeting.  

 
In return, to help your members/staff to become aware of this meeting, EARSeL agrees 
to:  

 List this meeting on your print and on-line conference calendar(s), and link to it 
from your web-based calendar 

 Distribute up to two emails to your members/constituents announcing the 
meeting.   

 
Thank you for your considerations; we look forward to working with your organization 
on this important meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Karin Burger 
Manager Europe 

 
CC: B Nelson, M. Watkins, C. Hart 
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